
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
May 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I hope you are all safe and well.  Unfortunately, under current regulations, we are not yet 

able to hold our usual school events for parents to attend.   

 

After half term all year groups will be having a ‘sports afternoon’ and we would like to be 

able to share these with you.  In December we obtained permission from all parent/carers 

for their child to be included in a film that would then be shared using the school website.  

We would like to be able to film the sports days and put the weblink on the school website 

for you to enjoy at home.  The permission you gave in December is still current, so unless 

you inform us otherwise, your child will be included.  For children where we did not receive 

permission, they will still be able to participate in the sports afternoon but we will make sure 

they are not included in the film. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 
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